Dear Mayor Mills and City Council,

The Brighton Parks and Rec Advisory Board would like to add Meg Mothershed to the BPRAB to fill one of the vacant Alternate positions that we have been trying to fill for over a year. She is new to Brighton and is very enthusiastic about being involved in the community and with the planning of our parks and recreational facilities. She uses the rec center on a weekly basis, has a young child so she uses multiple parks and playgrounds and has a graphic design background that could be helpful if we ever needed to design any marketing materials or signage.

Thank you all for taking the time to consider our recommendation.

Thank You,

Cory Moul

Brighton Parks and Recreation Advisory Board - Chairman & Ward 3 Rep